
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2018 
 
 
 
RFP #WIOA-DISLOCATED WORKER-07-16-2018 
 
 
TO ALL PROPOSERS: 
 
 
DUE TO AN UNFORSEEN EVENT, THE AWARDING OF THIS RFP HAS BEEN DELAYED. THE 
REVIEW PANEL IS CURRENTLY REVIEWING THE PROPOSALS AND WILL HAVE THE 
RECOMMENDATION ON THE CONTART AWARD BY SEPTEMBER 30, 2018. 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE DO NOT HESITATE TO EMAIL 
procurement@workforce-central.org 
 
WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Percy Lagdan 
Director of Contracts & Compliance 
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